
 

 

 
Memorandum No. 23-01 

 

 DATE:   December 5, 2022 

  TO:   City Commission          
  
  FROM:     Tammy Good, CIP Manager                
 

SUBJECT:  E-37-22 Alsdorf Park Seawall and Dock- Bid Award  
  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Background: The Alsdorf Park public boat ramp facility is located at 2901 NE 14th St., 
Pompano Beach, FL, 33062, on the north side of the 14th Street Causeway along the 
westerly shoreline of the Intracoastal Waterway. The seawall was originally built in the 
late 1970’s and has gone through numerous repairs throughout its life-cycle. In 2018, an 
updated seawall study was performed, which revealed several deficiencies. In 2020, the 
City applied for and was subsequently awarded the following two grants as supplement 
funding to replace the seawall:  
 

1. Florida Inland Navigation District (FIND) up to $475,000.00  
2. Broward County Boating Improvement (BBIP) up to $375,000.00  

 
Recommendation: The City solicited for construction services to replace approximately 
370’ of the dilapidated seawall and dock, which extends from the easterly boat ramp to 
the Intracoastal Waterway. On November 17th, 2022 construction bids were opened for 
this scope and the contractor, B&M Marine Construction, Inc. submitted the lowest, 
responsive bid in the amount of $1,781,595.50. An evaluation of contractor references, 
qualifications and prior work history was performed, with satisfactory results. 
 
Request for Approval: Staff recommends commission approval to award this project to 
the lowest, responsive bidder, B&M Marine Construction, Inc., in the amount of 
$1,781,595.50. 
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